

Kasie Luke <kluke@lpsd.com>

## Letter of Resignation

Suzanne Callander <scallander@lpsd.com>
To: Kasie Luke <kluke@lpsd.com>

Fri, Jan 8, 2021 at 10:01 AM

Hello Kasie,

I am sorry for the delay of this email. I've been procrastinating because this wasn't an easy decision to make. Please accept my resignation from Levelock School for the end of the school year. It has been great working in LPSD and working in Levelock. Thank you so much for all the support and opportunities.

Suzanne Callander Levelock Elementary Ed scallander@lpsd.com 907-313-3220 (school) 907-351-4502 (cell)

Accepted 1-8-21 Ty Mase, Superitendent